
Swedish Days Pizza Booth 2023! 
June 20 - 25, on our 3rd Street Property 

 
Hello UUSG Members and Friends! 
 
We are counting on you to join us in the work of 
running our Pizza Booth during Swedish Days. 
 
Again this year, we will be selling the standard fare: 
pizza, meatball subs (ala Joseph’s), popcorn, drinks 
and slushies. And, none of this will happen without 
your help! This is a HUGE fundraiser for UUSG and 
we have so much fun doing it.  
 
When you sign up, you'll be signing up for a two-hour 
shift - working the counter with sodas and/or money 
or grabbing food and drinks. You'll be working 
alongside fellow UUSGers - so it's a great time to 
meet new people or reconnect with old friends. You'll 
need to be able to stand for two hours and keep 
yourself from purchasing the delicious pizza and 
sandwiches until your shift is over. If you like action - 
pick a mealtime shift; if you like an easier pace - 
choose morning or mid-afternoon. Kids are welcome 
as long as they can follow the regulations, count 
money, and handle hot things. Sign up to work a 
shift (or several!) at uusg.org/swedish-days. 
 
As in past years, we will have two shifts each day for 
picking up pizzas at Charlie Fox Pizzeria on Geneva's 
east side and delivering them to the booth. This is a 
great opportunity for those that don't want to be in the 
booth, but still contribute to the cause from the 
comfort of an air-conditioned car! 
 
Questions or Comments? Contact our Pizza Booth 
Coordinator, Nancy Christensen 
at swedishdays@uusg.org. 
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The Fox Valley PRIDE Family Picnic is coming!  
June 10, 2-6pm 

 
UUSG is one of several area churches that were 
asked to support our local LGBTQIA+ family, 
friends, and neighbors. In a time when so many of 
this community are being told that they have no 
rights to life, to dignity, to healthcare, we collectively 
chose to affirm and promote not only their inherent 
worth and dignity, but their importance, their vitality, 
and their liberation. And we're gonna do it with 
hotdogs (and other picnic offerings) at our Second 
Annual Family PRIDE Picnic in the Park! Fun and 
games will be enjoyed by all. Volunteers are 
needed — http://uusg.org/pride-picnic.  

 
 
  

Second Annual Community Worship and  
Aurora PRIDE Parade! 
Sunday, June 11, 10am 

 
UUSG will march again! First, at 10am, we will once 
again meet at the New England Congregational 
Church in Aurora to join them and our friends from 
the Wesley United Methodist Church to celebrate 
diversity, equity, and inclusion in our region in a 
time of fear, division, and hate. Next, immediately 
following a brief community worship service, UUSG 
will be organizing in the NECC parking lot before 
heading over to the parade staging area. Last year, 
thousands of people attended the parade, which 
makes this event the perfect time for UUSG to show 
up and promote some practical goodness in our 
larger community. Even if you are not able to join us 
for the march, make every effort to attend the 
service, and help us launch our parade team! Bring 
your rainbows!  
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